LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 86TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 21, 2019
TO: Honorable Senfronia Thompson, Chair, House Committee on Public Health

FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director ~ Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director
Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB146 by Minjarez (Relating to the adoption of cats and dogs previously used for
research.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would allow research facilities associated with institutions of higher education to offer
animals that have been previously used for experiments for education, research, science, or
testing, but that are no longer needed for those purposes, for adoption either through certain
animal rescue agencies or by certain individuals.

The Health and Human Services Commission, University of Texas System, and Texas A&M
System indicate that the provisions of the bill could be absorbed with existing resources.

Local Government Impact
No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
Source Agencies: 529 Health and Human Services Commission, 710 Texas A&M University

System Administrative and General Offices, 720 The University of Texas
System Administration
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